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Attention: Ms. Donna Beddow 

Dear Ms. Beddow: 

GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor 

The California Highway Patrol (CHP) El Cajon Area recently received a Draft Supplemental 
Environmental Impact Report for the Alpine Community Plan Update. The State Clearing House 
number is 2018081093. A review of the Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Report for the 
Alpine Community Plan Update has raised several concerns. The proposed land use modifications 
could change the current allowable dwelling units from 4,065 to the proposed 6,078, or the maximum 
of 11,498 dwelling units. Additionally, the plan could increase the forecasted population of 35,918 to 
41,535, or the maximum forecasted population of 56,657. 

The Alpine Community Plan Update will likely result in an increase in several aspects of functions 
within the El Cajon Area, specific.ally related to Interstate 8, and the unincorporated roadways in and 
around the Alpine Community. The plan update will likely increase the number of calls into the CHP 
Border Communication Center, increase the number of calls for service within the CHP El Cajon 
Area, increase the amount of traffic enforcement by the CHP El Cajon within this geographical area 
of San Diego County necessary to protect life and property. Additionally, it will likely increase traffic 
within the geographical area of responsibility of the CHP El Cajon Area which would increase 
response times of CHP officers responding to calls for service in other geographical areas of San 
Diego County, and increase the amount of emergency services the 
CHP El Cajon Area provides within this area of San Diego County. 

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to comment on the Draft Supplemental Environmental 
Impact Report for the Alpine Community Plan Update. Should you have any questions, please 
contact the El Cajon Area, Lieutenant Clyde Larkin, at (619) 401-2000. 

cc: Special Projects Section 
Border Division 
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